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As final exams approach, this is a good time to review the li-
brary’s conduct policy (under About on the library website). 
Concerning sleeping: The use of pillows, blankets, and sleeping bags 
is not allowed; overnight sleeping is not permitted.  So in consideration 
for fellow students, please go home to sleep so that others can use 
this space for studying! 

Before submitting an ILL request for a thesis or dissertation, be 
sure to check the Dissertations and Theses resource on the li-
brary’s Databases page. Dissertations and Theses provides full 
text for many dissertations, so we may already have it! 

For safety’s sake, please avoid stretching power cords 
across walkways, and keep chairs and bags out of the way 
of others. If you have to find a spot on the floor, beware of 
sitting behind doors that might open suddenly! 

Need help with research? Remember that you can visit the ref-
erence desk or make an appointment to speak with a subject 
librarian using the “Research Appointments” link under Getting 
Help on the library website. Also under Getting Help is a Citing 
Sources guide to assist you with your bibliography. 

http://library.richmond.edu/about/boatwright-newsflush.html
http://library.richmond.edu/about/boatwright-newsflush.html

